Walton Vale Community Shop



Mrs Roach Rice Lane School Liverpool 15th December 2023

Dear Mrs Roach,

It was so wonderful to see you all this afternoon. What a great group of young people leading the school council, who were so friendly and welcoming.

Firstly, thank you, all the pupils and their parents/carers at Rice Lane for thinking about supporting people in their community. Collecting so much in such a short space of time is no mean feat.

Secondly, thank you for thinking of us. We are just in the process of organising our Christmas Hampers and this incredible donation will help us so much. We will be giving out 150 Christmas Hampers next week and because of all your efforts every family will receive a donation. This will help us enormously.

You must be so proud of all your pupils.

As you know both my children went to Rice Lane, so I know what a great school it is, and you know how much I rate the work you all do.

Once again please pass on our sincere thanks to the teachers leading on this and all the pupils. I hope we can arrange for you all to visit the community shop in the new year.

I hope you all have a wonderful Christmas and a peaceful New Year.

Ann

Ann O'Byrne Director